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Delivered by Electronic Mail 

May 3, 2011 
 
Lee Ann Pugh, Territorial Land Use Coordinator 
Government of Nunavut, Department of Environment 
Box 1000, Stn, 1300 
Iqaluit, NU  X0A 0H0 
 
Re: NPC Comfort Letter  
 
Dear Lee Ann, 
 
Thank you for your email of April 28, 2011 regarding the Nunavut Planning Commission March 
1st letter from Sharon Ehaloak, Executive Director to David Akeeagok, Deputy Minister 
Department of Environment. 
 
The letter from Mrs. Ehaloak is not a draft. The letter sets out the approach that will be 
undertaken to guide the Commission in the collection and application of data provided to it by 
all planning partners to facilitate implementation of our mandated obligations.  
 
On a related note I have attached the Issues and Priorities document compiled between 
January – November 2009 in consultation with the Government of Nunavut (GN) and others. 
The GN has not responded to many of the requests contained in this document. The 
Commission will require the data and expert advice requested no later than May 20, 2011 so 
that it may be considered in the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Adrian Boyd 
Director, Policy 
 
cc: Sharon Ehaloak, Executive Director 
Attachment: Issues and Priorities Document November 2009.  


